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Heywood Rural Health Receives Emergency Crash Cart – 2 minute read 
 

Heywood Rural Health Medical Clinic have sourced a new “crash cart” to be used to transport medical 
equipment within the Medical Practice.   
 
The crash cart houses essential equipment, such as a Defibrillator and ECG machine, within the 
Medical Clinic. 
 
Jacki Barnett Community Health Hub manager said the safety and wellbeing of our community is 
paramount. 
 
“The new crash cart replaces a dated version, is easy to maneuver and includes an IV pole”, said Ms 
Barnett. 
 
“The crash cart funded by United Way Glenelg enables medical services to be provided with increased 
efficiency.” 
 
Heywood Rural Health is a multidisciplinary clinic that has two GPs, Dr Samsun Nahar and Dr Erin 
Gordon, Practice Nurses, District Nursing Services and a complement of Allied Health services, 
including Dietetics, Diabetes Educators, Occupational Therapy Physiotherapy and Podiatry. 

 

The purchase of the crash cart is funded through United Way Glenelg Community Fund. If you would 
like to donate through workplace Giving to support individuals and families living in the Glenelg Shire 
community to improve their quality of life go to https://www.givenow.com.au/unitedwayglenelg or 
mail@unitedwayglenelg.com.au 
 
Photo: Heywood Rural Health Medical Clinic practice nurse Annemaree Harvey with the new 
crash cart   
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Media enquiries to Nicole Carr on 0410 513 305 email mail@unitedwayglenelg.com.au 
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